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A Statement Regarding the Earthquakes  

in Kumamoto Prefecture and Surrounding Areas 

 

Tamagawa Holdings would like to express its deepest sympathies to the many people affected 

by the series of earthquakes that have struck Kumamoto Prefecture and neighboring regions 

since April 14, 2016. 

We also express our sorrow over the lives that have been lost, and our condolences to their 

loved ones. 

 

All here at Tamagawa Holdings pray for the swiftest possible recovery in the regions hit by this 

disaster. 

 

 

The Company’s solar-energy power plant has not been affected by the earthquakes. 

 

 

 

 


